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September 29, 1960 

Dr. Grote Reber 
National Radio Astronomy Observatory 
P. O. Box 2 
Greenbank, West Virginia 

Dear Dr. Reber: 

We are in the process of publishing a high school astronomy text­
book called MODERN SPACE SCIENCE by F. E. Trinklein and Charles Huffer. 
We would like very much to include in this book an illustration of the 
radip telescope built by you in 1937. 

After trying several sources without success, it ~s suggested to 
me by Mr. Shawcross of Sky and Telescope that I write to you directly and 
ask if you could help us with such a photo. 

We would be most grateful to you if you could help us with this 
and would, of course, give you credit in the book. 

Very,truly yours,
.I .! 
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Jean E. Samson 
Science Editor. 


